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CHI'S JULY MEETING « ¢ o o « »

July's meeting, the last for the summer, was held in our usual luxurious motel
accommodztions. Although we 211 prefer to meet in 2 private home, our motel rooms more
than adeguately support our needs. Those in attendance included: Mitzi TI-8-C, Retty Ann
T1-17-A, Janna I1-28-P, Deanna II-35-B, Kay II-AL_N, Vary Ann TI-203-R, Naomi II-212.0,
and lois WI-13-V; prospective members Jackie, Ann with Judy, and Dee; and special guest
merber from Tennessee Disne TN-201-P and Dottie. A special word of welcome to Diane and
Ann on attending their first CHI Chapter meeting. We are 211 looking forward to seeing
them return shortly.

Our special visit to "Custom Wigs"™ has been confirmed. The date is September Gth,
at 7:00 P.¥., with the September social outing later that evening at the Iite Factory. For
more information orn our visit to "Custom Wigs," contact Mary Ann (Psul) at (212) .

Neomi and Deznna are planning on attending the "Miss Gay Continentel U.S.A." contes
at the Park West on September 6th and 7th. Anyone interested in attending please cortect
Deznna for information and ticket prices. Last year's entertezinment wes fentastic, with
contestants from 211 around the country. Naomi's pnictures fror last year are beautiful!

Since your Ecitor was away or vecation during our July meeting, many thanks to Deznna
for preparing this report.

NEWS FROM LAMPDA DELTA CHAPTER o« o o o o &

The June 13th meeting was a2 huge success! Eleven people came to our meeting in
Indianapolis. A special thanks to Chris and Laura for making this meeting so enjoyable.
Attending the meeting were Chris IN-6-¥, laura TN-8-W, Linde ¥V-100-R, Valerie CF-210-J,
Elaine MI-16-W, Jackie OH-1C-S, Roberta IN-7-W and wife Ruth, Tommie (new member) and wife
Phyllis, ené Darlene (prospective member). MNuch of the time was spent making new friends.
Fowever, Jackie dicd tring some samples from her wig chop for merhers to try. Elaire, our
Regional Coorcinetor, wes very helpful with her acvice and suggestions for orgenizing our
Chapter.

Reacdy or not, Fall is around the corner. That mezns we czn stezrt having regulzar meet-
ings. The next one is scheduled for Septerber 19th, in Sfellersburg, Indizna. Since there
is ample room, this will be 2 good time to have an e:change. So, bring any clothing,
jewelry, or hooks that you want to rcell or trade. T want to thank 211 those who heve been
gererous with their time and who have paid their dves. Without them, the Chapter could not
continue, If you have not paid your cCues yet, please do so. We have about 40 members and
prospects on our mailing list, but postage anc¢ printing does add up. So please, send your
$5.00 dues to support the Chapter. Do you want a meeting in Cctober or November? Where
do you want to have it? What type of progrems woulé you enjoy? Can you help with a prog-
ram, or be a hostess in your metropolitan area? Many members have incuired ahout meetings
in Cincinnatl and Dayton; any volunteers? It is your Chazpoter, so let me know your wishes
so that we can attempt to meke the meetings enjoyable for all. Please let me know if you
will attend the meeting this month, by Septerber li4th: Alice B °-c. tox 132,
Iouisville, Ky. L0201,

/s/ Alice ¥v-£_Dp



SORRY 'BOUT THAT o « o o « o

A general apology to those of you who wrote to Donnez Yartin recently end have not
received a prompt reply. As indicated in our July newsletter, July and August are vacation
months for your Editor, and a2 combination of having a good time rlus a big correspondance
backlog on her return caused delays. This situation will be further compounded by an
extended Labor Desy Holiday but please be patient, replies will be forthcoming to all.

Also, the lack of news reported this month was not intentional; there simply wasn't
any news to speak of, probably due to the "summer slump." T expect things to pick up this
month, so there will be more items of substance in the next newsletter. Contributions are

always welcome, from either individuals or Chapters, so send them in; they will be printed
as space permits.

Balance on hand, June 30th: $132.46

Meeting Fee: + 84,00
Associate Member Dues: + 4,00
Donations: + 8,10
Reserve Fund Interest: + 11.97
Meeting Room: -125.00
Refreshments: - 15.27
Postage: - 3%.30
Supplies (Envelopes): - 2.60
Miscellaneous: - 20.73
Chapter Reserve Fund: - 11.97

Balance on hand, July 31st: $ 25.66

CEI*S SEPTEMEER FEETING v o ¢ o o o

CEI's September meeting will be held at Deanna's home on the third Saturday of this
month, September 19th. Details of the meeting, including location and time, will be found
on a separate sheed (Chapter and Associate members, and invited rcuests, only). Regular
members who plan to attend the meeting please promptly return the post card enclosed with
this newsletter; Associate members who plan to attend the meeting vlezse telephone Deanna,
so ‘she will know to expect you.

Start the Fall season on the right foot . . . . attend the Chepter meeting this month,
and plan to sttend regularly. I'll be looking forwzrd to seeing you.
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PATRONIZE OUR
CHAPTER FRIENDS —

. custom
ngs 4065 N. Milwaukee

Chicago, Il1. 60641

jewelry 312-777-0222

ONE OF CHICAGOLAND'S
LARGEST WIG SELECTIONS
PRIVATE FITTING ROOMS




The next meeting of CHI Chapter will be held on September 19th at Deanna's home,
located at * in unincorporated Cook County. Although we will not be
meeting in a motel, the current $7.00 meeting fee will be collected to maintain our
Treasury, and to cover the cost of the refreshments.

Take any convermient route to the intersection of Avenue and [ Rozs
H, about four miles south of O'Hare Airport. - Drive is approximately
2 mile west of F, south of - Avenue. The house is on the west side of the
street. To accommodate personal responsibilities, our Hostess requests that you do not
arrive until after 7:00 P.M.
Since our meeting is again in a private home, please return your post card or drop
a note to your Hostess so she will know how many to expect. Should your plans change

after you reply, or if you have any problem in locating the home, telephone Deanna (Dave)
at (312) .
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